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TFMional aids trust

6TH FLOOR, EILEEN HOUSE. 80 NEWINGTON CAUSEWAY, LONDON. SEFSEF. TEL: 0171-973 3843 FAX. 01

4th March 1996

Dear Colleague

We Need Your Help

The announcement of a reduction in the NHS AIDS Treatment and Care
allocation for England, of 7.7% in real terms for 1996-97, comes at a time when
many HIV erganisations were already facing considerable problems in funding.

NAT, working closely with other groups, seeks to monitor the impact of this
decision on voluntary sector provision of HIV services in England.

Specific action will include briefings to parliamentarians, councillors, and funders,
and submissions to the Government on criteria for the future allocation of funds.

We would be grateful if voluntary organisations based outside London
could complete and return the enclosed form as soon as local budgets for
1996/97 have been finalised.

We will keep groups who do respond informed of further developments.
Thank you for your help.

Yours sincerely,

ek T

Derek Bodell
Director




